
 

 

 

Leatherhead Bowling Club 

Newsletter Issue 8  

 
NEWS 

 

• Congratulations to Sue Lokkerbol and Anne Collett for winning their 
latest Surrey Pairs match and they now face the mighty Sutton in 

the next round 
• It is good to see some of the new members regularly playing at the 

club and well done to Paul Westwood (son of Audrey) who has twice 
won the Wednesday Prize rollups in this his first season 

• Note to our Ladies – on Thursday July 1st there is a fun afternoon of 
three six end, and different, team games. The teams have been 

selected but please do come along to watch what should be an 
interesting afternoon 

• Latest on Mrs Fox – she seems to have found a new place for 
business and let’s hope she stays there! 

• We are pleased to hear Lin Dawson is recovering well from her 
shoulder operation and will be joining us in the clubhouse this 

weekend now her isolation period is over 

• Barham Triples – we currently have 34 participants and an ideal 
number would be around 40. So please advise Steve by email 

(stevelittlecity@gmail.com or 07762 226124) if you wish to play or 
enter your name on the list on the reception table in the clubhouse. 

We hope as many new members as possible take this opportunity to 
join in these fun team events – remember … you will not have to 

commit to every date but simply confirm to your team captain your 
availability dates 

 
CAPTAIN’S CORNER 

 
David – we need a few extra names for the Men’s friendly at Ewhurst on 

Thursday July 1st which Steve Little is organising – so please insert your 
name on the booking sheet in the clubhouse 

 
Desta – could any club member, when they see a bag of rubbish help out 

by taking this home for disposal – thank you 

mailto:stevelittlecity@gmail.com


MATCHES 
 

The Club results have been as follows: 
 

• We won the Mixed match at Ember last Thursday and then thrashed 
Bookham 83-47 on Sunday in another Mixed event 

• On Friday the Men’s Midweek League match at Ashtead was rained 
off but played on Wednesday when we fell to a disappointing defeat 

to lose our unbeaten record 
• Saturday saw a West Surrey League match for the men against 

Knaphill with a win securing 4 points out of the 5 available whereas 
the Ladies in the Sapphire League won their one Triple as Knaphill 

could not raise another two triples thus conceding all 5 points to us 
• On Monday the Men’s Chrystie League match was cancelled due to 

the rain but the Ladies lost their Midweek League match in the cold 

and wet of Milford  
 

 

FORTHCOMING MATCHES 

Friday 25th - the Men play in the West Surrey Midweek League home to 

Merrow (one rink) – 6.15pm 

Friday 25th – the Ladies play in the Surrey Advertiser competition at 

Dorking (one rink) – 2.30pm 

Saturday 26th – our own Mixed Fours Competition – 10.45 for 11.00am 

Sunday 27th – a Mixed team play at Ottershaw starting at 2.30pm 

Monday 28th – Men’s Chrystie League match is home to Bookham - two 

rinks – 6.15pm  

Tuesday’s Ladies match against Epsom Worple Road has been cancelled 

as they cannot raise a team  

 

MEMBER’S TRIVIA 

Any ideas? 

• Which club member has his own coat of arms? 

• Which club member was on the playing staff of Fulham FC alongside 

football greats, Johnny Haynes and Bobby Robson? 

 

Continue to enjoy your bowls! Steve 


